From: Geoff Smith
Sent: 31 August 2018 23:46
To: Whittingham, Gideon
Subject: Re: 2018/3241/HS2

Dear Gideon

Harrington Square is the main thoroughfare for all buses travelling south into the West End. Il
& junction with Lidlington Place and the noise of buses accelerating
through the gears is horrendous. For this severe noise pollution to be compounded by a “‘Heavy
Lorry Route’ application will make life in my home untenable. [ urge you to think again.

Yours sincerely

Geoff Smith
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